
PEACE Iowa invites you to a community-
building workshop facilitated by Nathan Kleban

Peace-Building in
Iowa City and Reactions 
to the War in Ukraine
Iowa City Public Library
Meeting Room D

Structured conversations
Community-building exercises
Connecting as advocates for peace

About Nathan Kleban

Nathan is an experienced facilitator who recently moved

to Iowa City. Most involved with the Alternatives to

Violence Project, Nathan has also facilitated Kingian

Nonviolence workshops with Kazu Haga. He has long been

involved with the Catholic Worker movement, and has

lived and served in various intentional communities

dedicated to peace, healing, and sustainability.

Sunday, Oct. 8
 2-5 pm

Registration is welcomed but not required at peaceiowa@gmail.com


